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Sofie Fieldsend 29 April 2021
Development Management

Regeneration and Planning

Royal Borough of Camden

Town Hall

Judd Street

London

WC1H 9JE

Dear Ms Fieldsend,

Re: 19 Well Road - Planning Condition 7

We confirm that Eckersley O’Callaghan Ltd have been appointed as the Structural Engineers on the project for the
duration of the construction works. As part of our appointment, we will inspect the site regularly and at key stages.

The engineer assigned with the supervision of this project is:

Duncan Walters BSc MSc CEng Mistructe (Membership No._

Yours sincerely,

Duncan Walters
Associate Director
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